
 
THE CHAIRPERSON READ THE FOLLOWING STATEMENT: 
 
“Please be advised that FATV is conducting audio and video recording of this 
meeting for public broadcast.  I ask anyone else in the audience who is 
recording this meeting to please identify themselves for the record now by 
standing and stating their name and address.” 
 
 
A meeting of the COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY was held on 
Tuesday, April 6, 2021, at 700 Main Street, Legislative Building, Fitchburg, MA and called 
to order by Chairman Amy Green at 6:05 PM. 
 
Committee members present in Council Chambers: Councillors Beauchemin, Couture, 
Hughes  
Others Present via Zoom: Councillors Green, Schultz 
 
The following recommendations were made: 
 
041-21. Sgt. Daniel Boudreau, to install stop sign on East side of Stoneybrook Road at the 

intersection with Village Crossing, where the divided entrance to Stoneybrook 
meets Village Crossing. 

 
The Public Safety Committee recommended by unanimous consent that the Petition be held as  
Sgt. Boudreau was not available for comment. 
 
042-21. Councillor Marisa Fleming, to review the no parking restrictions on Eastlin Way 

to determine whether or not the restrictions should be expanded to include no 
parking on both sides of a portion of Eastlin Way. 

 
The Public Safety Committee recommended by unanimous consent that the Petition be held as  
Councillor Fleming was not available for comment. 
 
045-21. Desilets Auto, Inc., to petition for a Class II Dealer’s License located at 236 

Lunenburg Street, Fitchburg, MA. 
  
The Public Safety Committee recommended by unanimous consent that the petition be granted 
with a limit of 6-8 vehicles on the lot. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:12 PM. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Councillor Amy Green 
Chairman, Public Safety Committee 
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